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At OISS an important aspect of our job is to monitor the ever-changing landscape of immigration policies and timely
communicate with the university community any changes in these policies and their potential impact on
international students and scholars, and their dependents that we serve. These changes can happen in the form of
executive actions and proclamations by the President, through the acts of the Congress, and/or regulatory changes
proposed by federal agencies.

We will be using this page to keep the international community at Yale informed [1] of the most recent immigration
updates. We will aim to clarify any changes and their potential impacts for international students and scholars to the
extent that we are able. Please note that certain immigration actions and regulatory changes can be dense and
may take us time to understand and analyze their potential impacts, and provide the necessary guidance to our
community. We always ask for your patience as we strive to communicate these changes as quickly and accurately
as possible.

OISS is here to provide information and assistance to our international students and scholars. We will provide
immigration guidance to help you navigate your immigration pathways to fulfill your academic and career goals. If
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your designated OISS adviser [2].
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